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Y7 PGL Trip Information

5.6.25

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of year you will be preparing to send your child on the residential to PGL

Liddington. This letter is intended to share further information about the trip and advise you that

we will need to collect some information from you.

PGL require that we have records pertaining to medical conditions, allergies, food restrictions and

swimming ability. Additionally, as a school we require a student behaviour contract and consent

form to be completed. This form has been created for this data collection. Please could you

complete it in the presence of your child.

I am also including a kit list for students which can be found on the following pages. They will need

a duvet and pillow or sleeping bag. The first meal will be lunch at Liddington; a snack would be

advisable for the first day. Students may be given an opportunity to visit the PGL shop (gift list

attached). It is suggested that no more than £10 be given for spending in the shop.

This week I have asked students about their rooming choices. They are allowed to request a room

with anyone of the same sex. My aim is to ensure everyone has at least one friend with them in the

room. Please note, the time spend in the room is for sleeping or preparing for activities.

If you have any questions regarding the residential please contact me directly:

hsalvidge@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk.

Kind regards,

Mr Salvidge






